
 

 

 

 

 

1K have settled back into class well for Term 2 and have already started working like 
superstars! This term will be an exciting one full of new learning experiences, adventures 

and creativity!  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Important information: 
Sport is on Tuesday and Thursday – Students will need bottled water and school hats. 

 
Library is on Monday – students will need a library bag.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This page will be updated regularly with lots of information and photos showing you what our class is up to 
throughout the year.  

If you have any queries, please don't hesitate to contact our class teacher Ms Kina. 

Stay tuned for more information! 

 


